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Hi everyone! We have lots of exciting news to share. 

Firstly, last week, we officially opened our new outdoor performance area on the school field. 
The whole school gathered to celebrate the event with a special performance by Krazy 
Kev. Special guests included Penny and John Ross from the Louis Ross Foundation and Linda 
and Pete Thornton representing the John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation. Both charity 
organisations are great friends of Beaucroft. The Jubilee Stage was part funded by the Jubilee 
Special Fund made available by the John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation. This fund 
commemorates the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee and has helped 
local schools promote and support children’s well-being.  The 

Jubilee Stage will host many school events and 
promote fun activities to support well-being  
including storytelling, shows and karaoke.  

Our swimming pool  area has received a facelift 
and looks amazing thanks to the dedicated volun-
teer group from Stepnalls. Thank you too to  
Jewsons and Dulux for the supplies. 

This week we enjoyed our Harvest celebration—
thank you for all the donations. Portland are visiting Wimborne Food Bank on  
Friday afternoon. 

Diane Makariou and Joe Barnett 

Dates for the diary: 
 

Mufti day 31.10.22—wear non-
uniform and bring in a Bingo prize 
(eg: chocs or wine)  
 

Bingo 03.11.22—Food (Pizzas!) from 5pm. 
Eyes down at 6pm 
 

Christmas fayre— 

Saturday 3rd December  
 

Parent Coffee Morning with Mandy & Cathe-
rine (open to all)— Mon 14th November 9-11 at St 
Michael’s Church Hall.  
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Be part of the team! 

We are currently expanding our Governing body  - please see SchoolComms message that was sent out on 26th 
September if you interested in becoming a Parent Governor.  

 

Friends of Beaucroft: Our wonderful team of supportive parents are also looking to expand their team. Please 
contact Chris Woodward (Portland) for further details. This elite parent team help to raise vital funds by organisng 
fun family events including Bingo and the summer BBQ. 

Message from Beaucroft parent—Erika Petri 

 

“In the summer, we launched a charity CD  
album containing 11 original tracks on 
diversity & inclusion. 
 
Shades of Different became a registered 
charity on 31st March this year and our primary aim 
is to raise funds to make a difference for children at 
Beaucroft School in terms of sensory equipment 
and supplementing vital therapies.” 
 
CDs will soon be for sale in the school reception 
office (£10 a copy). 
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